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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 365 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

04/10 UUMV Luther Lane Deputies were called to investigate a report of an unlocked 

vehicle with keys in it stolen overnight.  

04/10 Suspicious 

Incident 

Staley Rd. Deputies responded to investigate a report about mail being 

tampered with and opened and possible missing checks from a 

mailbox. Postal inspector also notified.  

04/10 Larceny from 

Vehicle  

Pin Oak Cir. Deputies received a report of a wallet stolen from a vehicle 

overnight. Ongoing investigation.  

04/15 Disorderly Person Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies responded to a business for a reported customer 

trouble. All parties were advised, and the subject left the 

business without further incident.  

04/16 Shoplifting Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies responded to a business reporting a shoplifting 

incident. Video obtained of multiple suspects. Ongoing 

investigation.  

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 8 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


